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On April 26, 2020, at an official Board meeting of the Creekwood Ranch HOA, the Board approved new 

color schemes for the Community. These new color schemes become effective in May 2022.   

Due to the time necessary for Sherwin-Williams to incorporate these new color schemes into their web 

portal for our Community, the approved color schemes are shown in the document titled, “2020 Home 

Painting Color Schemes”.  Selection of color schemes for completing an Architectural Application for 

Design Review can be taken from this document.   

Once the Sherwin-Williams web portal is complete for our Community, the 2020 Home Painting Color 

Schemes document will not be necessary and will be removed from this location.  


